
Tickets for the Bermuda Turtle Project’s  

Sea Turtle Soirée  

are now on sale direct through the Bermuda Zoological Society! 
 

Friday, 2nd November, 2018 

6:30pm - 11:30pm 

O'Hara House, 1 Bermudiana Road 
 

Mix and mingle! Interact and enjoy! Relax in our lounge area or grab a table in a 

private room but be sure to explore our food stations featuring delicious food 

from around the world, all paired perfectly with a large selection of wines 

courtesy of Goslings. Cocktail dress and be sure to wear your dancing shoes as the 

Go Down Berries will playing later in the evening. 
 

Thanks to the generous donations of several sponsors and patrons, the event 

costs have been completely covered. This means that every ticket sold and the 

proceeds from every winning auction bid go directly towards the Bermuda Turtle 

Project to support its mission to secure a sustainable future for one of the most 

valued sea turtle research, education and conservation programmes in the world. 
 

  

 

  

  

How to purchase your tickets to the ‘Sea Turtle Soirée’: 
• Payment for $500 Patron tickets may be made by Direct Deposit to the Bermuda 

Zoological Society HSBC account 010 003432 001 - please include company name or 
surname and the identifier BTP50.  Corporate cheques are okay, but no personal 
cheques. 

• Requests for $250 tickets should be made by emailing BTP50@bzs.bm or by calling 
299-2326 to pay using a Credit or Debit card (MasterCard and Visa only). 

• Cash payments may also be made by coming to the Bermuda Zoological Society 
Administration offices between 9am-4pm from Monday to Friday.  

  

We hope to see you there! 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 


